
13th May 2021 

Dates for your diary  
  

25/05/2021     Wrates Class photographs—Please wear uniform on that day and bring PE kit to 
school.  

28/05/2021     Last day of term 

07/06/2021     First day of term 6 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am sure that, like me, you welcomed the Prime Minister’s announcement this week that we are 
moving to the next step of the road map with more of lockdown easing from next Monday.    
However, whilst this may mean that we will be able to do some things differently outside of 
school, the updated guidance that I have received from the government means that nothing will 
change for us at the present time and the current measures and protocols that we have in place 
will need to remain in place.  I will, of course, keep you updated, as and when I get any further 
guidance from the government.   

 

Finally, a polite reminder please to be mindful of pedestrians along the road up to the Pavilion 
when you are arriving or leaving in a car.  Please do not park in the passing places and please be 
considerate of where you are parking in the Pavilion car park and to be considerate of others 
and park responsibly so we can keep everyone safe.  Thank you for your co-operation with this.   

 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 
Headteacher  

PE Kit 
Over the last year, we have supported families by relaxing our uniform policy as we have appreciated 
how difficult it has been for everyone during lockdown etc.  As we start to return to normality, we 
would like to encourage the children to return to wearing the school PE kit where possible.  As a 
reminder, this is as follows for outdoor PE: 

Plain black above the knee shorts. 

House colour T-shirt.      

Black jogging bottoms and black sweatshirt. 

If you are still experiencing issues getting the correct PE kit at the present time,  we are still 
prepared to allow some flexibility (within reason) until the end of this academic year.  However, we 
would expect all children to return to wearing our full school PE kit in September. 
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